
Year Two  
Autumn 2 2019 

A Twist in the Tale. 

Science 
 

Our topic for this term will continue to be 
based on seasons. We will also be learning 

about what animals, including humans, need 
to survive. We will be identifying ways humans 
and animals change as they grow, along with 

the importance of healthy eating.  

Meet the Team! 

Team Leader: Kate 

Teaching Staff: Lauren, Dorothy, Kate and 
Lizzie  

 
Support Staff: Heather, Samuel and Holly. 

Topic 

This term our learning will be centred around 
the topic of ‘A Twist in the Tale’ with   

particular reference to the famous fairy tale—
Goldilocks and the Three bears. We will be 

linking this to History and exploring Kings and 
Queens of the past. We also will be incorporat-

ing this into DT with making model houses. 

Supporting Your Child’s Learning at 
Home 

Please continue to read with your child on a 
daily basis -  both their reading book we 
have sent home as well as real books.  

Spellings and Maths homework will be sent 
home every Friday. Please see your child’s 
class teacher if you are unable to log on to  

Mathletics. 

Writing 

In writing, we will be continuing to develop 
our stamina for writing. We will be writing 
various narratives, both fictional and real as 

well as writing for different purposes. We 
will also be working on planning before we 
write and then making simple additions, 
revisions and corrections to our writing. 

Reading 

Phonics will be continue to be on a daily 
basis this term and this will also incorporate 

spelling as well as spelling rules. We will 
also have a daily guided reading session. 

Throughout the term we will continue to be 
exploring common suffixes as well as high 

frequency words. 

Mathematics 

This term in Maths we will focus on securing 
our knowledge of numbers to 100 and    

beyond. We will be looking at solving multi-
plication and division problems, as well as 
exploring fractions. We will also be building 
on our knowledge of addition, subtraction, 

data handling and geometry. 

Educational Visits 

This term, 2D will continue to go swimming on 
a Monday afternoon. We will be going to the 
Museum of London at the end of November 

and hope to squeeze in a trip to Forster Park 
and Torridon Library. We will also be having a 
KS1 Christmas Performance - more details of 

which to follow. 
 

If you are interested, there is a pantomime per-
formance of Goldilocks on at The Palladium in 

the West End this Christmas. 

P.E. 
This term Year 2 will have P.E. 

on a Monday and Tuesday. 


